SORTUMNA r

PCS PARENTS ASSOCIATION ™ 8
NEWSLETTER: MAY 2025 .

Fundraising Success

# St Patrick’s Day Bake Sale- €1,000 raised! Thank you to all parents,
students, staff and the wider community who donated cakes and bought
delicious treats from us on St Patrick’s Day.

# Table Quiz- €880 raised and a super night was had by all. Thanks to
everyone that made the effort to support and a special word of thanks to the
winning table who generously donated their prize money back!

Huge appreciation must go to our Chairperson, Micheal who put
considerable time and effort into the questions and was our MC on the night.

Where does the money go?!?!

Donations from the Parents Association fund have been made towards this
years TY Musical ‘Footloose’ and refreshments for the 6™ Year Graduation.

Also, we are excited to announce a new initiative for 2025/26

Funds have been set aside for students to apply to the Parents Association
via a grant application system for money for their school clubs.

More details and the application form will be given to students at the
beginning of the next academic year!

Save the Date- the AGM of PCS Parents Association will take place on Tuesday
16" September 2025 @ 7:30pm. We would love to see new faces and members to

promote parental voice within our school community.




